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Public Hearing Notice 
 
 
Residents of Merrimack are hereby advised that the Conservation 
Commission will conduct a public hearing to consider acquisition of real 
property for conservation purposes pursuant to NH RSA 36-A, located off 
South Grater Road.   This purchase includes 4 parcels known as Tax Map 
5A/003, 5A/065, 5A/065-1, and 5B/001.  All interested parties are invited to 
attend. 
 
The public hearing will be held on Monday, October 19, 2015 at 6:30 PM in 
the Memorial Conference Room. 
 


